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The next membership meeting will be on
December 28 at 7:30 PM at the Williamson
Library at Grand Central Terminal. Meet at the
entrance to Track 23 on the upper level at 7:00
or 7:15 PM to be escorted to the library, which is
in a secured area. Late arrivals should phone
the library at (516) 660-1972. A $5.00 admission
fee is charged for non-members. In the event of

serious inclement weather, check the website
www.nyrre.org or call (516) 660-1972 for
cancellation information. Due to security
considerations, we have to compile an
attendance list for Metro North.

After the elections, the program will be a
1953 16mm movie of Croton Harmon.

Membership Meeting Schedule
All meetings begin at 7:30 at Williamson Library, Grand Central Terminal

Date Presenter
Erie Lackawanna DVD
Cora Sowa (Ozarks and Fort Smith, AR railroads)

January 25
February 22

PRESIDENT FOSBURG'S NOTES

Greetings, fellow railfans! | hope everyone
had a good Thanksgiving. This month, Mike
Vitiello presents a special program for our Holiday
Party/Annual Meeting, an old 16 mm movie of
Croton Harmon. | encourage each member to
bring a nonperishable food item, e.g. crackers,
cheese or dessert. Coffee, tea, and soft drinks will
be provided.

Nominated officers and directors are listed
on page 9. If you can only attend one meeting this
year, this is the one. Where else can you vote and
eat at the same meeting? Renewals have been
coming in very slowly. If you don't trust the mail,
pay your dues at the meeting. Single members
can get their bulletin via email for $25. Those
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requiring a hard copy, dues are $35. Family e-
bulletin and hard copy rates are $40 and $45
respectively.

There wasn’t enough time at the last
meeting to include the portion about North Wales.
Members raved about the London Transport DVD.
| hope to present another DVD of a London
Transport region at next November's show. This
only proves that you rarely find material like this
ANYWHERE but at the Williamson Library of the
New York Railroad Enthusiasts.

On behalf of your ALL VOLUNTEER Board
of Directors, | wish you and your family a happy,
healthy, and prosperous 2019.



